
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

 

As Sats week is fast approaching (11th May) we would like to share with you how impressed we 

are with the children’s commitment to their learning. Every single one of them are working to 

the best of their ability and we couldn’t ask for more.  

 

During the summer term, year 6 will have many exciting opportunities as they ready themselves 

for the transition to Secondary School. Details of the individual events will follow shortly but 

they include: visits out; visitors in; the leaver’s production and creating their very own 

Rainforest Hotel Project complete with scale models, finance costs and day to day running plans.  

 

The children will be participating in a Young First Aider’s course provided by St John’s 

Ambulance on Monday 29th June.  In order to cover the cost of providing this opportunity we 

are asking for a contribution of £5.33 which will be required by Monday 1st June. 

 

This is a firm favourite of year 6 pupils where they gain valuable knowledge as well as important 

group work skills for the coming year. Your child will receive a certificate on completion of the 

course which lasts for 3 years. 
 

Kindest Regards, 
 

The Year 6 Team 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

St John’s Ambulance – Y6 

 

Name of child:                        Class:   

 

 

I have paid by ParentPay 

 

I will require a bar code from the school office 

 

 

Signed:         (Parent/Guardian) 

 


